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Bealings School                                                                               
01473 622376                                                                         14th July 2020
Dear Parents,

This morning the Year 6 Bubble and I came up with their perfect plan for the final week. Please find details below:

Tuesday: Sports Day. Please can children wear their team colours and bring in any resources they might need (eg. 10 teddies/toys) - please see Seesaw for details.

Wednesday: Cinema Treat. We will watch a film (at school) in the morning and provide the children with a special lunch. They will not need a packed lunch today.

                     As the children didn't manage to have their sailing treat, they've requested a water fight and we have foolishly agreed! We will do this just before they go home so please bring a towel or change of clothes.

Thursday: Fynn Valley Walk*. Please provide children with suitable walking shoes, and a backpack in which to carry their lunch and water.

Friday: Rounders, 11.30am Goodbye Zoom with classmates, 12.45pm Leavers Assembly.

*The walk will mostly take us on footpaths, however there is a short stretch of main road that we will walk along. There will be high staff to pupil ratios and the usual risk assessments have taken place. You will have signed permission for this type of local walk when your children were in Reception but we just wanted to remind you of this.

We are extremely mindful that the Year 6 key worker children are missing out on this special time with their friends. Trish has planned to carry out similar 'treats' for the key worker bubble, however this obviously isn't the same as being with the children they have shared the last 7 years of their lives with.

We are therefore considering allowing the three children from the key worker bubble to join the year six bubble from Wednesday. This however will mean that they will be with the Year 6 bubble in the morning, and returning to the key worker bubble in the afternoon. 

We would not want to mix the bubbles like this usually, however we want to give ALL the Year 6 children the best end to Bealings that we can.

Please could you reply with your thoughts on this, as we would like to take careful consideration of your views before coming to a final decision.

Kind regards,

Kelly
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